Swallers, Darlean

To:

Webb, Ray

Subject:

Registration Confirmation - 2017 Gartner CIO Leadership Forum



Dear Ray Webb,

Your Gartner representative has registered you to attend the 2017 Gartner CIO Leadership Forum taking place February 26 - 28, 2017 in Phoenix, AZ. Your registration is complimentary and included within your Executive Programs membership.

The most up-to-date 2017 Gartner CIO Leadership Forum information is available here.

Hotel booking details are available on our event website so please click here to reserve your accommodation now! When booking your accommodation, consider arriving Saturday and join us for a complimentary round of golf Sunday morning prior to the opening of 2017 Gartner CIO Leadership Forum in the afternoon. Use Events Navigator to begin building your customized agenda today!

Cancellation and Substitution Policy

Complimentary attendance and related additional benefits are for Executive Programs members only. Complimentary attendance is not transferable and no substitutions are allowed. You may cancel your registration any time prior to the event, however in order to help us with logistical arrangements we would appreciate a notice period of at least 15 business days prior to the start of the event.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Executive Client Manger who will be happy to assist you.

Thank you once again for your registration and we look forward to seeing you in Phoenix, AZ.

Best Regards, The Gartner CIO Forum Registration Team





© 2016Lanyon Solutions, Inc.